Addendum to Team LEAF letter of support.

In addition to creating a rain garden on the campus of Ladue Horton Watkins High
School, Team LEAF has taken on a project begun by the class of 2008. As a class gift,
money was designated for the purchase of solar panels for the school. The specifics of
this project were not worked out before the class of 2008 graduated. Team LEAF has
volunteered to pick up this project. They will research possibilities, meet with school
facilities officials regarding compatibility and needs, and work toward the purchase and
integration of solar panels into the high school infrastructure and system. This work will
fulfill the promise of the class of 2008 by making a green-energy contribution to Ladue
Horton Watkins High School. Team LEAF continues to take initiative and show
leadership in promoting environmental issues.
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